Wed, Jan 25, 2023

Dear Board Member Cohen,

My name is Laurel Larson-Harsch and I'm a New York City resident. I'm emailing you to ask that the
Board be firm in pressuring Comissioner Molina to end the Rikers mail ban. Instead of making anyone on
Rikers safer, this ban infringes on people's right to confidential communication with their attorney,
undermines their access to community resources, and further isolates them from their loved ones. If the
BOC has any real interest in people's safety, they must ensure that the Department of Corrections end
this punitive ban.

Sincerely,

Laurel Larson-Harsch



